List of Draft Recommendation Related to Utilization Management Policy Draft

The following questions are related to feedback on the Subcommittee on Utilization Management Policy on August 8, 2017. There were several questions during this meeting that were not recommendation specifically and may turn into to recommendations at the meeting on September 21, 2017.

- 1. Recommend that the WHODAS 2.0 not be required as part of policy.
- 2. Recommend clearly defining "Audit File".
- 3. Recommend clearly describing peer to peer review related to appeals of denied services.
- 4. Recommend that a treatment plan not be required as part of the policy.
- 5. Recommend that initial approval for Level 3.1 be 60 days.
- 6. Recommend that the initial approval for Level 3.5 be 21 days.
- 7. Recommend checking and correcting the reference to NAC 439.345 related to appeals.